
PARENTS OF AMSTERDAM CHILDREN MEETING MINUTES
May 30th, 2024

Call to Order: 1:07

In Attendance: Jenny Dykema, Alana Edwards, Marisa Stewart, Lori Jo
Berg, Cassie Owens, Nadine Zikmund, Maud Gingerich, Emily Bates, Alli
Lisac, Rose Searles

Treasures Report:
Money Market:11,354.64, 6-month CD: 6.011, 12-month CD: 6,037,
Checking: 27,673, Checks/Debits: 1,587, Deposits: 85.61. A detailed
report can be found under the “PAC” tab on the school website

OLD BUSINESS:
Tiger Wear- Manhattan and MCS shirts were delivered to the kids along
with yearbooks. There were some new prints this year.

Teacher Appreciation Week- It went well - the staff loved the warm
cinnamon rolls from Sophie’s Bakery. Emily suggested purchasing the
same amount of flowers or more as she sold them all.

Field Day Lunch- There was plenty of food and the kids had a great time

Carnival- The carnival was moved inside this year as the blowups did fit
through the door of the gymnasium. The kids had a great time and we may
need more snow cones for next year.



NEW BUSINESS

PAC Executive Positions: Emily motioned to make Maud Vice-President
and Nadine Seconded- the motion passed.

We are still looking for a President and/or a Co-President. Nadine will
continue as the interim president for next school year. Please email PAC
ASAP if you would like to occupy one of these positions. Note - PAC can’t
provide field trips, ski days, science opportunities, lunches and so much
more if we do not get these positions filled and more people to help!

Meeting Adjourned: 1:46

Respectfully Submitted and Signed,
Lori Jo Berg, Secretary

If you have any questions for PAC, please email
parentsofamsterdamchildren@gmail.com or visit amsterdamschool.org
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